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Good morning 

I think it is a huge mistake to extinguish the crossing from Amazon way to Oldfield road. It is used for parents to
the children's school, dog walkers, fisher's and people that don't drive quick access to convenient store. I live
on amazon way and use this crossing most days, don't take it away from people that find it useful. 

Nicola Macfarlane 
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